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To the Members of the State and Local Government Committee Regarding LD 1039.
My name is Karie Ball and I live in Washington Maine. There is no reason that the 
governor should be able to reinstitute a state of emergency after 30 days without 
legislative input. 30 days is long enough to get a handle on the situation. The point of 
a state of emergency is to handle something that was unexpected. After 30 days it is 
no longer unexpected and should require legislative input. This bill is reasonable and 
would restore a proper two-party system to the Maine government. We need input 
from both sides. In my opinion, this bill ought to pass. Thank you.
Karie Ball


